
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
FEDERAL COURT OF AUSTRALIA 

Question No. 35 

Senator Abetz asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2009: 

Provide the date the Law Society of Tasmania received the consultation paper relating to the 
Federal Court Registry in Hobart. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The date the Law Society of Tasmania was provided the consultation paper relating to the Federal 
Court Registry in Hobart was 29 April 2009. 


